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Dr J Tamblyn

Australian Energy Market Commission
PO Box A2449

Sydney South NSW 1235

Dear Dr Tamblyn

NATIONAL ELECTRICITY RULES AMENDMENT
AGGREGATION OF ANCILLARY SERVICE LOADS
DRAFT DETERMINATION

Aurora Energy Tamar Valley (AETV) is pleased to provide the following submission in
response to the Australian Energy Market Commission’s (AEMC) draft Rule change
determination of 24 June proposed by the Australian Energy Market Operator.

The Rule change seeks to remove barriers to the aggregation of ancillary service loads for
provision of market ancillary services.

AETV is a market generator and owns and operates the Tasmanian Tamar Valley Power
Station, which is a fully owned subsidy of Aurora Energy Pty Ltd.

The Rule Change as proposed is supported along with the arguments presented by the
AEMC in consideration of the draft determination.

AETV also looks forward to a further review by the AEMC in its consideration of the
interaction between ancillary services loads and market customers.

If you should have any questions in relation to this submission please contact
Shaun O’Loughlin on 0418 139 002 or shaun.oloughlin@aetvpower.com.au.

Yours sinca;e

Michael Brewster

Chief Executive Officer
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